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Townsend, Erle

From: Cayting, Lynne A

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 1:22 PM

To: Townsend, Erle

Subject: FW: Chapter 127 A

 

 

Lynne Cayting, Chief 

Mobile Sources Section in the Bureau of Air Quality Department of Environmental Protection 

(207)-287-7599 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.maine.gov%2Fdep

&data=05%7C02%7CErle.Townsend%40maine.gov%7C9b9f596628a444f3a7e308dc0e1b30a1

%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C638400757151845379%7CUnknown

%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0

%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dEyOfWmMpoA4gbbI1UD8dYJFipyRlNYc7Kjk77x1P0k%3D&

reserved=0 

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Edmund Hayden <edmund.m.hayden@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, January 5, 2024 7:25 AM 

To: Cayting, Lynne A <Lynne.A.Cayting@maine.gov> 

Subject: Chapter 127 A 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

The proposed rule will hurt Mainers. Government should not dictate the types of automobiles 

people purchase. Please do not moved forward with this. It is a significant change and one the 

people of Maine should consider and not an agency. Thank you 

 

Sent from my iPad 


